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Newsletter May 2023  
 

Bring your Daughter to Club Night 
(for details see Information below) 

 

The Demonstrator tonight is Karen Scofield with “Seasons to Inspire”  
Welcome to any visitors £9. 

May  
12th &13th National Competitions Gloucester Cathedral. 
 

June    
14th  Club night. Mark Entwistle with “The Designer’s Mind”. 
20&21st Royal Cheshire Show 
27th    Club outing to Bodnant Gardens. Coffee/lunch at Bodnant Welsh Food. If time allows 

we’ll pop into Llandudno for an hour. Money taken the Bridgewater outing will be 
used against this current outing. Any refunds will take place in June. 

 

July 
12th  Club Night. Alison Cooper with “A Form of Nature” 
15th  Shared Open Garden in Poynton. Linda Martin is opening her garden in support of 

Disley & Wilmslow Guild Flower Clubs as well as Cancer Research. 
19th – 23rd  RHS Tatton Park Show 
 

August 
12th  Disley Horticultural Show 
 
September 
13th  Club Night. Lucy Richardson with “Bloom where you are planted” 
12th  Club Night. Alison Cooper with “A Form of Nature” 
17th – 20th  Southport Flower Show. 
 

October 
11th  Club Night. Julie Pearson with “Let’s Celebrate” 
 

Information 
 

Bring your Daughter to Flower Club  On May 5th it’s National Flower Arrangers Day  
As our next club meeting is close to the date (10th May) we’re using this theme as a way to encourage some 
new faces to the club. 
 

As you have a keen interest in floral design it would be wonderful if you could inspire the next generation to 
get involved.  
Invite: your daughters or sons  your daughters / sons in law 

your nieces, nephews   a young person from church  
anyone who might enjoy learning more about flowers to May club night and as an added incentive 
we’ll waive their guest admission; they can come along for free. 

 

Our Demonstrator Karen Scofield’s theme is “Seasons to Inspire” so it promises to be memorable.  
 

So, maybe through your love of flowers, you can ignite a spark of interest in those who are new to the craft 
and help to increase new members to the club or to our workshops! 


